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Dear Parent 

 

 

We are in an unprecedented period of cost inflation that brings with it many 

challenges. Our service delivery to Broadstone Hall Primary, and the sustained 

increases in the cost of food together with forthcoming changes to the Living 

Wage means that our current price per meal charged to school is not sustainable.  

 

I want to assure you that we have tried to absorb as much of the unprecedented 

increases as we can, but unfortunately, I am having to write to you now as we 

manage our way through this difficult period. 

 

We propose an increase in the school meal price from £2.15 to £2.25 be 

effective from the beginning of the Summer Term i.e., after your Easter holiday. 

We believe this still offers excellent value for your child to receive a nutritious 

hot meal each day. 

 

I sincerely hope the economic situation improves for all business sectors and we 

look forward to providing a sustainable catering service for now and into the 

future. We do hope you understand the need for this change. 

 

 

Chris Jones 

Operations Manager 

Taylor Shaw 

  

 

 

 

 

 


